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April 28, 2023

Tim Cazier

Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety
1313 Sherman St., Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Extension Request No. 2, SO-1, Phillips Ranch, Permit No. M-2000-046
Mr. Cazier,

Holcim-WCR, Inc. (“Holcim”) is requesting an extension to the due date for SO-1 for the Phillips Ranch
Gravel Pit (M-2000-046). Holcim is requesting this extension to May 12, 2023. The extension would allow
additional time for Holcim to get a structure agreement signed by the San Isabel Electric Association.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 720-329-8851.

Sincerely,

Kurt Thurmann
Environmental & Land Manager
Holcim — WCR, Inc.
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